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ATTORNEY GENERAL f
STATE OF ILLINolS

TELEPHONE 160 NORTH LA SALLE STREET
7:3-3500 CHICAGO 60601July 7, 1980

FREEDOM OF INFORP.tATDq
' M ,I REQUES V
foIA-/d -J 6 /

Director, Office of Administration /
~

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Madam or Sir:

I hereby request, pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, 5 U.S.C. S552, that you send me copies of:

1. All statements of policy and interpretations
which have been adopted by the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission under Title II of the Uranium Mill Tailings
Radiation Control Act, P.L. 95-604, and are not published
in the Federal Registe

2. All letta s, menoranda, reports, and other
documents, and copies of such letters, memoranda, reports,
and other documents, in the custody' of the Nuclear Regula-
tory Commission, its regional offices, contractors and sub-
contractors, relating to Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation's
facility in West Chicago, Illinois except the following:

1) Draft Environmental Assessment
prepared by Argonne National
Laboratory, May 1977

2) Environmental Assessment prepared
by Argonne National Laboratory,
June 1978

3) Environmental Assessment prepared
by Argonne National Laboratory,
July 1977

4) Environmental Assessment prepared
by Argonne National Laboratory,
August 1977

5) Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation's
Stabilization Plan submitted in
August 1979 -
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6) Letter from J. L. Raincy to William
Nixon, April 29, 1980,and attached
Responses to Questions / Comments and
Revisions to Stabilization Plan

7) Frigerio report on Thorium Residuals
in West Chicago, Illinois, NUREG/CR-
0413, ANL/ES-67

8) Aerial Radiological Survey of West
Chicago, Illinois, August, 1978,
EGG-1183-1730, prepared for the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission by
EG&G

9) Miscellaneous memorar la and notes on
Reed-Keppler Park to G. W. Roy from
J. M. Allan, June 15, 1977

.

Memorandum on Reed-Keppler Park to10)
Joanne Becker from Harold Thornburg,
October 12, 1976

11) IE Investigation Report No. 76-01,
Reed-Keppler Park, K+Ft Chicago,
Illinois

12) Letter to William Crow from W. J.
Shelley, July 20, 1979, and attached
Application for Source Material
License dated July 25, 1979

13) Letter to Ivan L. Denny from W. A.
Nixon, November 21, 1979, and
attachments thereto

14) Letter to Ivan L. Denny from W. A.
Nixon, December 13, 1979, and
attachments thereto

15) Letter to W.'A. Nixon from Ivan L.
Denny, March 28, 1980

16) Letter from W. A. Nixon to Dean Hansell,
March 27, 1980, and attachments
thereto

17) Kerr-McGee's Decommissioning Plan
submitted December 20, 1978
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18) Letter to J. L. Rainey from W. T.
Crow concerning December 1978
Decommissioning Plan, April 12, 1979

19) Letter to J. L. Rainey from R. E.
Cunningham, November 16, 1978

,

1

20)~ Memorandum to Leland Rouse from
W. T. Crow, June 22, 1978

;

21) Nuclear Regulatory Commission
memorandum (Minutes of Meeting on
Disposal of the Kerr-McGee site.

I in West Chicago, Illinois,
! February-16, 1978), February 28,

1978
4

-

I further request that the documents be furnished without
charge because this request is made on behalf of the people
of Illinois in the interests of their health, safety, and

,

welfare.
.

I look forward to your response within ten days, as provided
in the statute.

Sincerely,
'l

/| .

--E ,!
An,ne Rapkin
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
188 West Randolph Street
Suite 2315
Chicago, Illinois'60601
(312) 793-2491
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